
DLO TRAINING PROGRAMES 

The introduction of the District Level Officers (DLO) Training program serves as a capacity-
building initiative by BIS, which is specifically designed to educate and raise awareness among 
state government officials about the relevant Indian Standards pertaining to the products 
managed within their respective departments. Its primary objective is to enhance the knowledge 
and awareness of these officials regarding the applicable standards, thereby empowering them 
to effectively implement and enforce quality regulations within their areas of responsibility. An 
additional alignment of these trainings with the State Flagship Schemes yielded multifold 
benefits including identification of common objectives by both BIS and the district officials. 
The DLO training programmes are typically conducted at the district headquarters, chaired by 
the District Collector. While in 2021-22, only 3 such programmes could be conducted, in 2022-
23, the number substantially rose to 13 DLO trainings. All these programs received enthusiastic 
support from the State Government and District Administration. More than 500 district level 
officials from various departments of the state government participated in the programs 
organized this year. The training focused on the usage of Indian Standards in the procurement 
process, ensuring quality in public works, and utilizing the online resources and tools 
developed by BIS for all stakeholders. After each program, feedback was collected from the 
District Administration through an online portal to gather suggestions for improving the 
training program. 

     

 



 


